
CROSSVILLE SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 
SABBATH SERVICES 
November 4, 2017 

 
 

LEARN OF HIM 
(9:15) 

Song Service Jade Realin 
Opening Song                         TBA 
Opening Prayer, Remarks Millie Case 
  

Sabbath School Classes 
(9:45–10:40) 

Adult I Family Life Center 
Adult II      (Hearing assistance available)     Sanctuary – Back pews 
Adult III     (Young Adults Ages 18 – 35) Room behind organ 
Adult IV     (Ladies)                                  Room behind piano (Pastor’s Office) 
 
 

PRAISE HIM 
(10:40—11:00) 

Songs of Praise Jade Realin 
Announcements Terry Cottrell 
Health Nugget DVD 
Call to Worship     Adelle Krum & Mark Edwards           
                                            Pathfinder Memory Verses  
Praise & Prayer Requests  Terry Cottrell 
 
 

  WORSHIP HIM 
  (11:00) 

 

Introit                                          “I Love You Lord”                 Jade Realin 
Worship in Prayer  Tina Cottrell 
Worship in Giving                   Local Church Budget Camren Seicks 
Children’s Story  Jonathan Tyler 
Scripture Reading                    Revelation 6:15-17 Lauren Garbi 
Worship in Music                             Krum Family                                             
Message                   Revealed: Oh, No! Who Can Stand? Pastor Sitler 
Closing Hymn              “My Hope Is Built on Nothing Less” #522 
Benediction  Pastor Sitler 

 
SERVING TODAY 

Elder in Charge Terry Cottrell 
Deacon in Charge Ken Belz 
Greeters  Jerri Curry 
Usher Morey Lyons 
Pianist Brian Trout 
Organist Elvira Román 
 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 
November 5 – November 11 

Today: Sabbath rest ends at 5:41 PM 
Tomorrow, (Sun.) November 5: Turn your clocks back one hour 
Tuesday, November 7, 7pm: Shadow Empire Seminar 
Friday, November 10: Sabbath rest starts at 4:36 PM 
Sabbath, November 11: Sermon: Ministry Highlight/Elder: Doug Severt 

 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 
Church Budget Monthly Goal $5,500 October to Date $5,192 

Inez Wrenn Student Aid Monthly Goal $1,800 October to Date $1,216 
Academy Student Aid Monthly Goal $950 October to Date $790 

FLC Parking Lot Monthly Goal $2,020 October to Date $604 

Hope for Humanity Annual Goal $2,000 Year to Date $1,535 

Last Week Lambs’ Offering $89.35 Dime Banks $20.70 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Welcome, Guests! We are pleased that you have chosen to worship with 
us. If you are looking for a church home, we’d love to have you be part of 
our church family! You are invited to our all-church meal following today’s 
service (Located at the Family Life Center, second building on the hill). 
 

A Big Thank You: to all the members who helped with our Pale Horse 
Rides Seminar this last weekend. God greatly blessed your ministry. Also 
thank you to all the members who attended and brought family, friends, 
co-workers, and neighbors.  -Pastor David 
 

A Heartfelt Thank You: to our Crossville Church family for the Pastor’s 
Appreciation gifts. The night at the B&B is greatly appreciated and will 
make for a wonderful anniversary next month. The signed card was an 
encouragement to us as well.  With much love! Pr David & Cinda Lea 
 

Prayer Meeting Day-Time Change: Prayer meeting will temporarily move 
to Tuesdays, November 7 & 14 at 7:00 PM for our Shadow Empire 
seminar. 



Children’s S.S. Teachers Meeting Today: All teachers from the Beginners, 
Kindergarten, Primary, and Junior-Earliteen Sabbath Schools (this year and 
next), please get your food and meet during lunch at our All-Church lunch 
potluck in the FLC 
 

Evangelism Committee Meeting: Today (Nov. 4), right after our all-church 
potluck. At this meeting we’ll finalize our 2018 evangelism calendar and 
budget. All members interested in our church’s evangelism plans are 
welcome to attend. 
 

Nominating Committee Meeting: Tomorrow (Sun., Nov. 5), 10:30 AM in 
the Junior S.S. room. Over the next week, Nominating Committee 
members will be making contact by phone or in person regarding 
nominations. 
 

Heritage Academy International Supper: Tomorrow (Sun., 11/5), 5:00 
PM, in the gym. This is a fundraiser for the Girls & Boys Clubs. Tickets are 
$1.00 ea. (more than one ticket maybe needed for food). 
 

Church Business Meeting: Next Wednesday (Nov. 8), 6:00 PM in the 
sanctuary. At this important meeting we will address two discipline 
recommendations. 
 

Church Board Meeting: Next Wednesday (Nov. 8), 6:45 PM in the Junior 
S.S. room 
 
 

                                               CONTACT INFORMATION 
Church Office 931-456-0056 
Pastor David Sitler             E-mail: dsitler@gccsda.com 931-202-0728 
Administrative Assistant            Shadelle Haley  931-787-8500 
Personal Ministries                 Doug & Trudy Severt 931-210-7546 
School Office 931-484-3150 
Head Teacher                               Mark Anderson         931-337-5857 
FLC Coordinator                            Forrest Draper        931-788-1375 
Church Clerk:                                Marilyn Maples   828-242-3882  
                                                smith_424@yahoo.com   
   (Please email or call to update phone/address, to transfer membership, etc.) 

Bulletin Secretary                         Amy McHenry 931-200-2477 
                                            livetoserve85@outlook.com 
                             (Please provide bulletin info by 2pm Wednesday)   

Church Web Site: www.crossvillesdachurch.org 
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BULLETIN INSERT 11/4/17 
 

Happy Birthday 
Joyce Lawson—November 5 
Cathy Shannon—November 7 
Verna Dimick—November 9 
Linda Martin—November 9 
Betty Balla—November 10 
 

Shadow Empire Seminar: Continues Tuesdays, November 7 & 14 and 
Friday, November 17, 7:00 PM in the sanctuary. In this seminar you’ll 
learn how Constantine merged church and state together causing the 
diluting and polluting of the Christian faith. 
 

Heritage Green: is Heritage Academy’s new, updated agriculture program 
that involves all the students in garden activities and learning. This school 
year the students have successfully grown a wide variety of organic 
greens/vegetables that will be available throughout the winter for 
purchase on a donation basis with all proceeds going to help improve and 
develop their program. To order please contact Elissa Tesch at (337) 658-
6591 or smiling.amie@gmail.com (see bulletin insert for more 
information). Orders made ahead can be picked up at the International 
Dinner tomorrow (Sun, 11/5), or directly at the greenhouse, or delivered if 
enough orders are placed from one location. 
 

Pathfinder Thanksgiving Banquet: November 12, 2017 at 1:00 PM. Please 
RSVP in the foyer so we will know how much food to plan on making. 
Remember that this is a fundraiser, so please plan ahead to support our 
club! We are going to be holding a White Elephant auction as well! If you 
have items that you would like to donate, please speak to Lisa Cottrell, 
Ericka Edwards, or Edith Cottrell. 
 

Pathfinder Project: Dear Church Family, one of our projects for 
Pathfinders this year is to collect lightly used scarves and hats for the 
homeless. The project has been started but we need more help. Ways you 
can help— 1) donate these items, 2) make them, 3) donate yarn, and 4) 
donate money for yarn. Any questions or to help with this project, 
contact: Ericka Edwards 931-510-0151 or Lisa Cottrell 931-787-8893 
 

Duffel Bag Project: The House of Hope is so grateful for what joy the bags 
have brought the children. The children really like the luggage tags since 
the tags provide security of ownership. Please don’t forget to shop this 
week and purchase a duffel bag(s), approximately 24 inches in length and 
a luggage tag to go with each bag purchased. Thank you! –Gay Knapp 

 

Member Help: If you can help with the following member needs, please 
contact Shadelle by leaving a message at the church or through email 
(crossvillesda@gccsda.com). 

       Shirley Adams needs help from her church family for the next three   
weeks with someone(s) who would be willing to stay with her at her 
home and transportation for personal and medical needs (including 
to Knoxville). 

       John Tary, a SDA member who attends our church, is asking for some 
men and/or couples who would be willing to call, visit, and/or help 
with transportation to church during his extended recovery from the 
amputation of one of his feet. If you are willing to help him, please 
contact Pastor David. 

 

Church Ministries Training Event: Sabbath, December 2, 2:00-7:30 PM 
(CST), Knoxville First Church (3611 Kingston Pike, Knoxville, TN). This 
training event is for anyone involved or interested in the ministry of their 
church. Training provided in the following areas: children’s ministries, 
youth ministries, health ministries, men’s ministries, personal evangelism, 
young adult ministries, prayer ministries, personal ministries, children's 
Sabbath schools, adult Sabbath school, prison ministries, communication, 
audio visual, church clerks, deacon/deaconess, ACS/disaster response, 
human resources & safety, church treasurers. There’s even a 
pastors’/elders’ track. It's free! but registration is required by November 
27. Visit www.gccsda.com/events/ministriestraining2017 
 

Academy Education Subsidy Needs: Some of our young people and their 
families need education subsidy so they can receive a SDA Christian 
academy education. This revised amount is in addition to our Inez Wrenn 
subsidy needs. Our 2017-18 school year need is now $9,500, ($950/month.) 
To donate: write “Academy Worthy Student” on your tithe-offering 
envelope under the local church budget section. Thank you for your help! 
 

Church Budget Update: Our adjusted monthly church budget, as voted in 
the church business meeting, is now decreased to $5,500/month. The 
extended failure to meet our monthly budget has caused a negative 
amount in our Church Budget account of $2,900 that needs to be repaid. 
Thank you for your continued faithful giving. Remember God’s tithe does 
not fund our local church budget needs. 

 

 
 

 



 
Pastor's Weekly Schedule ~ 11/5-11 
·      Sunday: No Office Hours 

o  Morning: Nominating Committee Mtg 
o  Afternoon: Neighbor Outreach 
o   Evening: HA International Dinner 

·      Monday: 9:00-1:45 
o  Morning: Administrative/Evangelism-Seminar Prep 
o  Afternoon: Family Time 
o  Evening: Visits 

·      Tuesday: 9:00-1:45 
o  Morning: Family Time 
o  Afternoon: IW Recess/Pathfinder Worship 
o  Evening: Shadow Empire Seminar 

·      Wednesday: 9:00-1:45 
o  Morning: Evangelism-Seminar Prep 
o  Afternoon: Family Time 
o  Evening: Crossville Church Business & Board Mtgs 

·      Thursday: Day-off 
·      Friday: No Office Hours 

o  Morning: IW Worship 
o  Afternoon: Family Time 
o  Evening: HA Vespers 

·      Sabbath: 
o  Morning: HA S.S. & Church 
o  Afternoon: Family Time 
o  Evening: HA Mtg 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Prayer Requests: 

  
Leaders: Pastor David and Cinda Lea Sitler; Inez Wrenn School 
Teachers; Crossville Church Sabbath School Leaders; Leaders of the 
Georgia-Cumberland Conference, Southern Union Conference, 
General Conference, and churches around the world; Government 
leaders in the USA and all countries around the world. 

 
 Projects: Crossville Church Ministry Programs, House of Hope 

Duffel Bag Project, and FLC Mason Jar & Dime Bank Projects 
 
 Health/Recovery/Comfort: Shirley Adams, Shirley Bingham,  
 Ismael Deynes, Verna Dimick, Dan & Gladys Hale, Ed Lundquist, 

Amy McHenry, Linda Morris, Leon Smith, Loraine Sweetland,  
 Carol Zongrone, Sandford Shulley, Chuck Case, Nikki Realin,  
 Lauren Zumstein, Debbie Postell, Agnes Stowers 

 
Please keep the people/projects on this list in  
your heart and mind for continuous prayer. 

 
 


